FERRUARY 23, 1989

MEMO TO;  BISHOP CARLSON, BISHOP HAM, FR. OCONNELL,
FR. MCDONOUGH

FROM ARCHBISHOP ROACH

1 met with Father Jerry Xern on February 22, He is
doing & good job at Minnetonka, and seems to be very
bappy. 1 think we are going to have something of a
problem with him when ﬁgg&liy wa’re going to have to
move him, but at the moment things ave going very well.

There doesn’t seenm to be any area of his 1ife right now
that is not pretty well in hend.
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